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18/09/2018 

 

READING, PHONICS AND SPELLING WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

On Tuesday 16th October at 2.30pm we have a Reading, Phonics and Spelling workshop for parents 

with children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 in the hall.  

 

We will be talking about the ‘Letters and Sounds’ programme that we use for phonics in the infants 

and introducing our ‘No Nonsense Spellings’ programme that we are now using in Years 2,3 and 4.  As 

part of the workshop we will demonstrate a phonics session so that you can see what your child might 

be doing in class and talk to you about how to engage with your child at home. This year we are also 

going to talk about how we teach reading in the infants and give parents ideas about how you can 

support your child at home with reading from Reception to Year 2. We will also talk about the 

grammar and punctuation that we teach in the infants. 

 

If you would like to find out more about phonics, spelling and grammar or reading please come along. 

If you attended last year’s phonics workshop there will be new materials this year.  We will post the 

presentation on the website after the event for you to access at home if you are unable to attend or 

would like to refer to it at a later date.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below to the office if you would like to attend.   

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you, 

 

Mrs Jones                                                          Mrs Wildsmith  

Assistant Headteacher KS1                               KS1 Literacy Co-ordinator 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

READING, PHONICS, SPELLING and GRAMMAR WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 16.10.18 

 

Name of Parent __________________________________ ( please print) 

 

Pupil Name _______________________________________ Class ___________ 

 

  I will be attending the reading, phonics and spelling workshop at 2.30pm on Tuesday 16th October 

2018. 

  I cannot attend the workshop but would like some more information about reading, phonics and 

spellings and how to support my child at home.  
 


